
A Special Meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Village of Albion was held Wednesday, 

October 14, 2020 at 7:50 PM, at 35 East Bank Street, Albion, New York to discuss moratorium 

on solar farms. 

 

Present were Mayor Eileen S Banker, Trustees Gary L Katsanis, Kevin Sheehan and Attorney 

John C Gavenda.  Trustee Barry and Trustee Farone had left after the Regular Meeting was 

adjourned at 7:30 PM. 

 

Mayor Eileen S Banker opened the meeting with the pledge of allegiance. 

 

SCHEDULED PUBLIC HEARING 

Moved by Trustee Sheehan and seconded by Trustee Katsanis to schedule a Special Meeting for 

Monday, November 23, 2020 at the Village of Albion Board Room, 35 East Bank Street, Albion, 

New York, at 6:00 PM to hold a Public Hearing to consider adopting a Local Law entitled 

Moratorium on Solar Power Farms/Commercial Solar Power Projects for six (6) months. 

Any person interested in this matter is invited to attend the November 23, 2020 meeting of the 

Village Board of Trustees to speak in favor or opposition of said amendment   

  

CARRIED 

   3 Ayes   0 Nays 

 

MEETING ADJOURNED 

Moved by Trustee Katsanis and second by Trustee Sheehan that there being no further business, 

meeting is hereby adjourned at 7:54 PM. 

        

CARRIED 

   3 Ayes   0 Nays 

 

Minutes were taken by Trustee Katsanis. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Linda K Babcock,  

Clerk-Treasurer 

 


